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New Mexico Department of Energy, all® CONSERVATION DiVISION
Minerals and Natural Resources '
2040 South Pacheco / / / f\,?

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

Re:  Application of Texaco Exploration and Production Inc. for certification of a
positive production response for the Vacuum Glorieta West Unit Waterflood
Project, Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. LeMay:

By letter dated November 23, 1994 we were advised that the above-referenced matter would
be set for hearing before a Division Examiner on January 5, 1995.

I have been advised by Texaco that witnesses necessary for this presentation will be
unavailable on that date. Texaco, therefore requests that the hearing on this application be

scheduled before a Division Examiner on January 19, 1995.

Your attention to this matter is appreciated.

Veny truly yours,

WILLIAM F. CARR

WFC:mlh

cc: Kevin Hickey



